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From: Chris Curtis [ezccforever@yahoo.cbm] j
Sent: Friday, January 01,2010 9:41 PM I
To: EP, RegComments _ , _ ,. „ |
Subject: outdoor wood-fired boilers L |

Dear Enviromental Quality Board, I use an outside
wood burner to heat my home. I hope that isn"t going to change. I heat with an outside boiler because it's
cheaper and more reliable that using oil gas or electricity. My wood supply is renewable, cutting the wood is an
enjoyable family experience, and having the boiler outside is cleaner and safer than having a wood stove inside.
I also get ashes out of the ash box to cinder my driveway and road. Thank
you Chris Curtis


